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March 29, 2024  
  
  
TO THE HONORABLE MEMBERS OF THE SENATE:  
  
I am vetoing Assembly Bill 603 in its entirety.  
  
This bill requires the Department of Transportation to place two directional assistance signs for 
the Prairie School and Wind Point Lighthouse at a specific I-94 interchange in Racine County.  
  
I am vetoing the bill in its entirety because I object to putting the Department of Transportation 
out of compliance with its own policies, derived from federal rules regarding signage on the 
interstate highway system that prioritize limited signage space for signs directly related to the 
primary purpose of a highway interchange and prevent duplicative signage.  
  
  
Respectfully submitted,  
  
  
  
  
Tony Evers  
Governor  
  

  
 

https://evers.wi.gov/

